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Dear Legislators,

I urge you to work together to pass effective and equitable legislation in
the short session for reducing carbon emissions. Time is running out.
Delays in action will mean more painful actions will be required.

HB 2020 from the 2019 Oregon legislative session had strong provisions
for reducing emissions and using the proceeds effectively. It took into
account concerns from various interest groups. Please work together to
pass an equitable bill that has the greatest carbon emission reduction
possible.

Thank you,

Jerry Porter
Portland, OR


